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To Whom It May Concern:

My family and I have lived in the Forest HIlls neighborhood for over 30 years. I stand with
my neighbors in the Forest Hills subdivision to oppose any change in the zoning of the
property at 7425 St Andrews Church Road. This challenge has been fully discussed in the
meetings and conversations culminating with the May 16, 2020 decision to deny any changes.
What we saw in those weeks and would still be the case is how VERY DANGEROUS the
traffic in and out of our neighborhood would become. It is very difficult to safely enter and
exit our community as it is at present. To allow a business to further block visibility to our
entrance is unthinkable. Not only does it present significant risk to the traffic of residents but
more importantly it puts a real danger out for our children who board their school buses there.
The single entrance to our neighborhood IS WHERE OUR KIDS GET ON THEIR BUSES.
Believe me on this as my husband and I have made countless trips to the bus stop with our
children when they were school-age. It is ABSOLUTELY MANDATORY for the people of
our neighborhood to KNOW THAT OUR CHILDREN ARE SAFE!. We also have a day care
that provides an essential service to families. Those families have a tight entry and exit as it is
from the daycare back to the traffic. They cannot risk any loss of traffic visibility by having
the obstruction of a car lot etc across the street from them. FOR THE SAKE OF THE
CHILDREN LIVING IN FOREST HILLS AND THOSE BEING CARED FOR AT THE
DAY CARE I RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU DENY ANY CHANGE IN
ZONING OR LAW THAT WOULD PERMIT ANYTHING OTHER THAN A LIGHT
DUTY AUTO REPAIR FROM OCCUPYING 7425 ST ANDREWS CHURCH ROAD.
THANK YOU FOR LISTENING,

Respectfully, 
Edna Brooks
7412 Colt Drive 
Forest Hills Subdivision
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